In response to your question:

Q:
Please provide a list of issues that need to be resolved with our bargaining units for implementation of the ERP system.  With this


recommendation have any of the issues been "resolved"? It is my understanding that ESE contacts can not obtain National Board


certification.  How can they participate in the first bulleted item? How will this recommendation impact the performance pay that is  
currently only available to Nat. BD Certified teachers?  What is the plan for performance based pay if this recommendation is 
approved?

A:
The primary change to the Labor Contracts in order to implement the ERP System was the change from 24 pays to 26 pays.  All unions, 
including CTA, have agreed to this change.  In addition, all have agreed to electronic deposits of their pay checks and all have agreed 
that except for current employees who object, all payrolls may be "paperless" (no more pay stubs - employees may go on-line and with 
their own password, obtain all pay stub information as well as access other personal information) for current employees who no do 
object and for all new employees.  All of these issues relate to implementing the ERP system.  


I am unaware at this time of any additional major changes that will need to take place to the various Union/Association contracts in 
order for the District to go forward with implementing the ERP system.


The Instructional Pay for Performance Plan for 2004-2005 is still unresolved, although a great deal of progress has been achieved.  If 
the general outline for an agreement with CTA on this matter is followed, an employee assigned as an ESE Contact person 
as well as 
anyone who is assigned full-time as an instructional staff member at a school determined to be in the upper one-tenth of schools in its  
respective division (Elementary, Middle and High and possibly Alternative) as determined by the FCAT scores or another means if 
FCAT is not measured for that school due to its small student population, will receive the 5% Pay for Performance supplement.  The 
issue of whether or not the employee has a national certificate will no longer be one of the criteria used to determine a teacher's 
eligibility.  

